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Washington, DC 20555

THE FACTORING OF QUANTITATIVE ESTIMATES INTO SEISMIC SAFETYStiBJECT:
EVALUATION

Dear ifr. Dircks:
In r' scent reviews of the seismic safety of reactors, including LACBWR and
GETF, the Regulatory Staff and/or the Applicant have included probabilistic
estimates of the safe shutdown earthquake, permanent fault displacement,However,

The Committee wishes to encourage such efforts.
in connection with the development of such quantitative estimates, theliquefaction, etc.
ACRS believes it is appropriate to develop a rationale for including them in
the decision making process in some consistent way.

The matter was discussed with members of the Regulatory Staff at the Subcom-
mittee meetit.g on Extreme External Phenomena held on June 4,1980.

The ACRS would appreciate learning what basis the Staff is developing in
regard to this matter.

Sincerely,

Milton S. Plesset
Chairman
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